
From: Benny, <Katrina@DGS>
To: "Marvelli, Mia@DGS" <Mia.Marvelli@dgs.ca.gov>

Date: 4/13/2016 2:42:24 PM
Subject: RE: Publishing Contracts

I get it –

Katrina Benny
Manager, CBSC 
Phone 916-263-1350

From: Marvelli, Mia@DGS 
Sent: Wednesday, April 13, 2016 2:42 PM
To: Benny, Katrina@DGS
Subject: FW: Publishing Contracts

This may help explain why Jonette needed the (publishers) contract value amount.

Mia Marvelli, Executive Director
California Building Standards Commission
www.BSC.ca.gov
916.263.0916

From: Jamison, Brent@DGS 
Sent: Wednesday, April 13, 2016 2:23 PM
To: Marvelli, Mia@DGS
Cc: Banzon, Jonette@DGS
Subject: Publishing Contracts

Talked to Jonnette. Sounds like they needed to know the value of the contracts so they could figure out who would be the signatory on the contract. If they’re over a 
million, they exceed your delegated authority….

Thanks,

Brent J. Jamison
Deputy Director, Interagency Support Division

State of California » Department of General Services
Phone (916) 376-1784
Email Brent.Jamison@dgs.ca.gov
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